July 13, 2023

Dear Parents and Students,

After dedicating twenty-nine years as an educator, Mr. Jimmy Champagne has decided to retire from education and leave his position as principal of Houma Christian School. In his time at HCS, Mr. Champagne has blazed a trail for us to follow. He guided us to always keep God first in all things so that He would direct our path. Houma Christian School is grateful for Mr. Champagne's leadership and service to our school! He truly is "The Best of the Best!"

For the 2023-2024 school year, Houma Christian School will be under the leadership of Interim Headmaster Pastor Ben Bufkin and Assistant Interim Headmaster Mr. Meco Carlos. Mrs. Angel Toups will serve as high school principal; Mrs. Gwen Ferguson will serve as elementary school principal. All four leaders, along with Houma Christian's entire faculty and staff, are ready and eager to work as a team to ensure all students are pursuing academic excellence and a personal relationship with Jesus Christ.

Blessings, HCS Administrative Team